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Storm Water Proposal  
 
One of the areas that we have continual storm water issues is the corner of Tiger Dr 
and River Rd.  As the school is currently working on a capital project in the empty field 
north of that intersection, they have placed additional drainage and retention structures 
in place that make solving this problem area viable.  I’ve asked Dr. Hinshaw if the Town 
could partner with the School and their current contractor to have a storm water inlet(s) 
placed in that particular area and ran to the new storm retention/drainage area.  He 
agreed and asked Pridemark to provide costs to install the desired drain pipes.   
 
The price is $21,785 which I’m asking the council to approve from our Storm Sewer 
Funds.  This will help alleviate problems with road deteriation and allow for better 
pedestrian activity in the area after storm events.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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